
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Pandani Select Foods will be closed on Friday 4th October 2019 for the Burnie Show public 
holiday and reopen on Monday 7th October 2019 
 
Please ensure all orders have been emailed/phoned through no later than 1pm 
Thursday 3rd October to prevent delayed deliveries. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards, 

Sales Team    

 
P: 1800 720 875| P: +61 3 6435 2908|  E: sales@pandaniselect.com.au 

 

 
 

mailto:accounts@pandaniselect.com.au
http://pandaniselect.com.au/

